
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
SR 7/US 441 and SR 858/Hallandale Beach Boulevard Transit 
Improvements Project 
SR 7/US 441 from the Broward Miami-Dade County Line to North of 
Sample Road and SR 858/Hallandale Beach Boulevard from Edmund Road 
to SW 58 Avenue  
Broward County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 429576-2-52-01, 02, 03, 04/441772-1-52-01  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), is pleased to provide information on the transit and lighting improvements 
along SR 7/US 441, and mobility improvements along SR 858/Hallandale Beach Boulevard in Broward County.  
 
The Broward MPO is investing over $300 million to create safer, healthier communities in Broward County and this project is one 
of many within a larger plan to create enhanced bicycle, pedestrian, and public transportation access. The Broward MPO is a 
federally-mandated agency responsible for setting policy on local transportation issues and deciding how to spend Federal and 
State funding on transportation projects in the Broward region. For more Broward MPO information, please visit: 
BrowardMPO.org.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  
• Upgrading pedestrian signals with countdown timers 

and existing lighting to LED along SR 7/US 441 at 23 
intersections  

• Adding a signalized, pedestrian mid-block crossing at 
the intersection of SR 7/US 441 and NW 3 Street 

• Installing a 7-foot bicycle lane along westbound SR 
858/Hallandale Beach Boulevard  

• Widening the roadway to accommodate bicycle lanes 
along SR 7/US 441 from Southgate Boulevard to 
Cypress Creek Greenway/C-14 Canal 

• Upgrading sidewalks and curb ramps at 23 
intersections 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

Construction Cost: $4,581,957                           Construction Start: April 14, 2022                   Estimated Completion: Early 2024 

SR 7/US 441 and SR 858/Hallandale Beach Boulevard Transit Improvements Project  

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/  
Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Single lane closures along SR 7/US 441 and SR 858/
Hallandale Beach Boulevard are permitted weekdays 
and weekends,  between 9:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m.  

• Single lane closures along SR 7/US 441 and SR 858/
Hallandale Beach Boulevard are permitted nightly, 
weekdays and weekends, between 8:00 p.m. and 8:00 
a.m. for only asphalt paving operations.  

• Additional information about lane closures and detour 
information will be provided in the weekly traffic report 
distributed by FDOT.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
. 

Yaser Santos, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
yaser.santos@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 495-5259 
Christopher Comprosky, P.E., FDOT Project Administrator  
christopher.comprosky@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 940-7512 
Daniela Silva, Community Outreach Specialist     
msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441-3088 
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